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KENSINGTON BOARD OF SELECTMEN MEETING 
95 Amesbury Road, Kensington, NH 03833 

TUESDAY November 12, 2019 – 6:30pm 
Minutes - DRAFT 

 
In attendance: Joe Pace, Vanessa Rozier  
Absent: Peter Graves 
 
Joe opened the meeting at 6:36pm.  
 
NEW BUSINESS: 
 
The Board reviewed the 2019 Budget, bills and expenses, and possible expenditures between now and the end of the 
year. There is estimated to be approximately $18,000.00 surplus in the current budget in addition to $18,851.00 from 
the Municipal Revenue Sharing accepted at the last Board of Selectmen meeting.   
 
The Board discussed the needs of various departments including: the computers and modems needed by the Police 
Department, new computers for the Town Clerk and Tax Collector, new software for the Assessing Office, pumping of 
the Town Hall and Grange Hall septic systems, Grange Hall roof, and voting booths.  
 
The Board reviewed the Building Inspector’s portion of the budget and discussed the salary for the position.  
 
At 7:25pm, Vanessa made a motion to adjourn. Joe seconded. Both voted in favor.  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Chelsea Lalime 


